
Tuesday October 10 

Woodley Park News 

This mural by Karl Addison will adorn the south side of 2603 Connecticut 

 

To celebrate its completion, there will be a Meet Your Neighbors Happy Hour on 
Wednesday October 18 from 6 to 8 pm at Rajaji. 20% off food during the event. RSVP 
here. 

WPCA's fall meeting (note new date) will feature Scott Einberger discussing his book, 
A History of Rock Creek Park: Wilderness and Washington, DC. We will also hear a 
report from Ryan Wegman, the Executive Director of Friends of Woodley Park, an 
organization that "promotes urban renewal and investment in Woodley Park's 
commercial centers, to ensure economic stability for its businesses and a safe, beautiful 
dwelling for its people." Monday October 30, 7:30 pm at Stanford. 

Finally, the meeting will include elections of WPCA officers and other Executive 
Committee members. Officer candidates so far are Carolyn Abbey (President), Jeff 
Myers (VP), Warren Gorlick (Secretary) and Emily Curley (Treasurer). Bill Kummings, 
Katie MacFarlane and I are running for at-large positions. Nominations may also be 
made at the meeting. 

The WPCA Board wants to know what you, the organization's members, want from the 
Association in the coming year.  Let me know if you have any thoughts. 

Bilingual book fair. From Monday October 30 until Monday November 6, the Oyster-
Adams' Woodley Park campus will showcase more than 500 Spanish and bilingual 
children’s books titles, and hundreds more of the newest children’s titles in English. 
Browse, choose and buy from this incredible selection. Proceeds benefit the school's 
primary and middle school library programs. Call 202.671.6130 for more info. 

Upcoming events at Tregaron include -- 

Saturday October 21, 10 am to 2 pm. Wildflower planting in the new native 
meadows. Meet at the field just east of Tregaron Mansion (aka the "Banana 



Field"). Bring a picnic if you'd like. All equipment, water and snacks will be 
provided. Kids are welcome if supervised by an adult and willing to plant.  

Thursday October 26, 7:30 pm. The Conservancy will host a presentation and 
discussion of a new report, "Envisioning the Urban Wild Garden of the 21st 
Century: Preservation & Sustainability at Tregaron." Landscape architect/planner 
Glenn Stach will lead the discussion. The event will be held at the Mansion at 
Washington International School, 3100 Macomb St Refreshments will be served. 

RSVP to info@tregaronconservancy.org. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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